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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Saturday, April 30, Club 5k Handicap - 10:00am 
Saturday, April 30, Presentation Night - The Manningham Club - 7:00pm Saturday, May 7, Jells Park 
Cross Country Relays 

WINTER SEASON COMMENCES ON SATURDAY WEEK 
The Athletics Victoria cross country and road racing season, XCR'11, commences with the cross 
country relays at Jells Park on Saturday week, May 7. It is important that we get the season off to a 
good start, so we need all distance runners available for this event. Please let us know as soon as 
possible of your availability so that teams can be entered and organised. Remember you must be 
registered for the new 2011/2012 athletic year to be eligible to run. So get you registration in now! 

PRESENTATION NIGHT - SATURDAY, APRIL 30 
We look forward to a great night at the Box Hill Athletic Club presentation night at the Manningham 
Club, 1 Thompson's Rd., Bulleen on Saturday night, starting at 7:00pm. See you there! 

CLUB 5K HANDICAP - Last chance to enter! 
This is your last chance to enter for the club 5k handicap to be held this Saturday, April 30. The event 
starts at the car park of the Bennettswood Bowls Club on Station St. Box Hill South and runs along the 
bike paths along Gardiners Creek. All are welcome to take part and stay around for brunch afterwards. 
If you have not already responded via email or told Chris O'Connor or Ian Sloane that you wish to take 
part, then please let us know as soon as possible so that a handicap can be calculated for you. 

STEVE KELLY WINS RUN FOR THE KIDS! 
Congratulations to Steve Kelly who led more than 18,000 runners across the finish line in last weeks 
"Run for the Kids". Steve won the 14,38km event in 45:03. There were also a number of other 
outstanding performances, with Box Hill juniors, Michael Dowel and Kyle Martin-Alcaide finishing 
12th (48:17) and 15th (49:02) respectively. Steve Griffin finished 29th in 50:50 and new club member 
Andrew Hester was 99th in 54:49. Amelia Savige was the 22nd woman to finish in the 5,2km event in a 
time of 23:13. 

BOX HILL COACHES RECOGNISED 
Congratulations to Leana Joyce and mark Stewart who have been selected as team coaches to go to 
Lille, France, for the World Youth Championships later this year. 

THREE BOX HILL JUNIORS IN NATIONAL SQUAD 
Congratulations to Nathan Brill, Sarah Ferrier and Paris McCathrion who have been named in the 
national Under 17 development squad. This is a recognition of both their outstanding performances this 
year and their future potential. 

REGISTRATIONS ARE NOW DUE 
Registration fees are due on April 1 every year. You should have received an invoice, but if not you can 
download the new forms from the Box Hill website. Your fees will cover Athletics Victoria fees, plus 
the club fees and the club facilities maintenance fee. This fee will cover you for this winter season and 
next track season. These fees also cover you for insurance when training and help in the upkeep of our 
training facilities, so please pay as promptly as is practical. If you have any questions regarding 
registration fees, do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
 


